





Friday 29th April 2022 "Jesus said, "I have come so that you can live life in all its' fullness" John 10:10

Headteacher: Fanoula Smith www.stsavioursschool.org.uk



Dear Families,

This week we learnt how as a school community we are like a family rooted in love and inclusion.

The week started with orthodox Easter where some of our pupils and I, exchanged painted eggs, as this year Easter was a week later for orthodox Christians.

By the end of the week, we were getting ready for Eid Al Fitr to celebrate the end of Ramadan.



One of the ways in which our school is special is how we welcome people of faith and those of none. Church of England schools were the original community schools when education was not considered a right and there were not many if any schools. Admission is balanced between those of a Christian faith and those who live close to the school in equal measure. In a world where difference is used to divide, I am humbled by the way for us it is a celebratory experience that enriches all of us.

In the middle of the week, we hosted Belinda from Connections in Mind, for a parental workshop on executive functions, what they are and how we can all support the children to develop areas they feel challenged in. The nuances of language used as ever make a huge difference to how a child feels inside. Please see our hand out once more and do sign up if you would like your child to work a little more closely on the executive function challenges especially if either they have a diagnoses of ADHD or ASD, dyslexia or dyspraxia. Do complete & hand in the form to the class teachers.

We also celebrate all the children this week with sharing their annual reports, so that you can see how much progress they have made to date and what they can do in the next three months before moving into their new year groups. An important quote for our week was "The limits of my language are the limits of my world" by the linguist Wittgenstein. Whatever your language, faith, or belief, whether neurodiverse or neurotypical, we are not limited in our creativity or our love, Wishing you a lovely Eid and wonderful Bank holiday weekend. *Mrs Smith*

SUMMER	Dates for Diary!
2nd May	Bank holiday closure
5th May	Polling day—closed online learning
9th –12th May	Year 6 SATs test
16th—25th May	Y2 SATs, & Y5 banding
26th May	Queens garden party
30th May	Half term week
7th June	Pentecost at All Saints
6th June	Phonics tests year 1
13th June	Multiplication tests year 4
17th June	N&R & Y1&2 sports days
24th June	Yr3&4 and Y5&6 sports days
18th July	Transition week
19th July	Junior disco & class parties
20th July	Y6 Leavers & last day

	Happy Birthday to
Joseph	5th
Armel	8th
Jermaine	9th
Hunter	10th
Savanna	11th
Alfie	15th
Aliana	15th
Tommy	15th
Kaniraa	16th
Temitope	16th
Tiwatope	16th
Joey	16th
Mark	20th
Noah	21st
Peter	22nd
Dejaun	27th
Danyal	28th
Kai	28th
Kaira	29th
Lois	30th

Celebrating life in all its fullness

Learning with an open mind

The second secon

MATTHEW 5:16,

"Let your light so shine before others, that they may see your good works and glorify your Father in heaven"

Ephesians 4:32 Be kind to one another, tender-hearted, forgiving one another, as God in Christ forgave you.



Loving with a full heart



YOUR QUEEN NEEDS YOU!



Volunteers needed!

"Queen's Jubilee Garden Party"

We are planning on having a whole school garden party, all the children seated together on our pitch for a special celebratory picnic lunch that includes coronation chicken, jelly & cake and all sorts of lovely things.

We are planning on having entertainment potentially from circus skills to BMX stunt teams (depending on availability)

A fun-filled extravaganza of a day with activities for the children.

If you are interested in volunteering in class or over lunch and the afternoon, please contact at the office.

Executive Function Workshops

Thank you for all the parents & guardians who attended the training on Tuesday 26th April for Executive Functions workshops. Quotes from parents!

"I have found the Executive Function Workshop very insightful and look forward to having more training and understanding around executive function and how as a parent we can best support our children that struggle with this" Parent of Bertie - Y4

I found the workshop interesting. It is reassuring to know the whole school will behind the development and understanding of this complex field. The awareness alone will help to break down barriers and stigmas. It enables us as parents to have more power by having the appropriate language and skills to understand the needs of our own child. It also enables us to be able to communicate using the same language to the relevant people, should we have concerns about our child's learning and development. Parent of Aliana— Year 6

It was very interesting to attend the Executive Functions workshop on Tuesday. Learning that there are number of strategies we can use to help our children was very useful. It was very encouraging to hear that St. Saviours are enthusiastic about this and all our teachers will be trained. I would recommend any parents to get involved. Parent of Nico - Year 5







